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December 1, 2009

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk/License Committee
City Hall

200 E. Wells Street, Room 105
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

Based on criteria listed in the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances Chapter 68-4.11, the
City of Milwaukee Health Department formally submits the attached objection to
the release of the Food Dealer’s License for Galena One, LLC located at 3727 W.
Galena St., doing business as Galena One, by Ald. Willie L. Hines Jr. The mailing
address for the applicant is 3727 W. Galena St., Milwaukee, WI 53208.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at 414-286-
3521.

Sincerely,

(7545
Bevan K. Baker, FACHE
Commissioner of Health

Think Healthy. Act Now?!



Black, Tobie
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From: Griebenow, Amy

Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 4:23 PM
To: Black, Tobie

Subject: FW: 3727 W. Galena

Official Alderman Objection

From: Hulbert, Kevin

Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 4:07 PM
To: Griebenow, Amy

Subject: FW: 3727 W. Galena

Kevin Hulbert

Environmental Health Program Manager
Milwaukee Health Department

841 N Broadway Room 304

Milwaukee WI 53202

(414) 286-5747
khulbe@Milwaukee.gov

From: Runner, Alex
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2009 3:49 PM
To: Hulbert, Kevin

Cc: Filmanowicz, Raquel; Domagalski, Christopher; Pal, Judy; Baker, Bevan

Subject: 3727 W. Galena

Good afternoon, Kevin,

Per our conversation earlier, Pres. Hines wishes {o object o the corner storeffood application at 3727 W.
Galena. Crime in this area has decreased significantly since the previous store closed. {After a fire.) We
have no reason 1o believe that this new applicant would do any better. In fact, based on conversations

with residents and others, it appears that the store would be poorly run. -

It is our understanding that MPD has met with the applicant and also has significant concerns about a

corner store at this location. | will cc Cpt. Domagalski, in case he/MPD would like to be on record with any

of those concerns. | will also cc Judy Pal, Chief Flynn's chief of staff, who has expressed a desire for
MPD to be more active in these proceedings, if possible.

Thank you,
Alex

12/7/2009



